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Payment of Motor Vehicle Licence

The NLTA and the Mauritius Post Ltd have agreed to pursue their partnership and in this vein, it has been agreed that payment of Motor Vehicle Licence (MVL) for owners of private vehicles (including individual & companies) will be effected at Post Offices, District Court Cash Offices and the NLTA sub offices in Flacq and SGS Ltd, Forest Side as from Monday 24 August 2020. 

Payment of any surcharge on Motor Vehicle Licence will still be carried out at the NLTA Head Office and sub offices.
 
The NLTA relies upon the co-operation and understanding of the public.
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